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I am writing to ask the ADEQ deny the permit request and not allow an industrial
swine operation to exist and to dump waste so close to the Buffalo river watershed,
one of this states most valuable resources. 

I work in the tourism industry and have clients who come from all over the country
to enjoy the natural beauty of our state. The natural state. Please protect our states
water supply and help Arkansas grow its natural tourism industry. 
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